
CAUTION

FOR MORE INFORMATION GO TO: 
WWW.OHIOALGAEINFO.COM 

OR CALL 1-866-644-6224

HARMFUL ALGAE TOXINS HAVE BEEN 
FOUND ALONG THE BEACH AND MAY BE 
PRESENT IN OTHER AREAS OF THE LAKE

AVOID WATER THAT LOOKS LIKE SPILLED PAINT, IS DISCOLORED OR 
HAS SURFACE SCUMS

AVOID SWALLOWING WATER AND KEEP PETS 
AWAY FROM ALGAE




